
Dear colleagues,

We are very happy to welcome you to the second issue of Mucosa in 2020. It is a great pleasure for us to publish 
our new issue during pandemic period. 

In this issue, there are five scientific papers including two original articles, a review, a case report, and a letter. 
Ozsagir and Tunali review the preparation and indications of a novel blood product in medicine and dentistry; 
injectable platelet-rich fibrin. In the original article section, Dinleyici et al. analyzed the effectiveness of Lac-
tobacillus rhamnosus LGG and Bifidobacterium animalis subspecies lactis BB-12 combination on the duration of 
diarrhea and length of hospital stay in children with mild/moderate diarrhea in a multicenter randomize study. In 
the other original article, Gonulal and Teker studied the role of impaired glucose and lipid metabolism and liver 
enzyme abnormalities in the formation of multiple acrochordons in a case-control study. Cebeci et al. reported a 
rare localization of malignant melanoma in a demonstrative case. Finally, Onder at al. reported a case of Fourni-
er’s gangrene with delayed diagnosis in order to pay attention to the importance of early diagnosis.

We hope that our articles will be interesting for you. We would like to thank our readers, authors, reviewers as 
well as our publisher for their meritorious contributions.

We await your valuable contributions for our forthcoming issues.

Kind regards,

Savas Yayli
Murat Cakir
Editors-in-Chief
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